
BAMPTON PARISH COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

Held at the Gallery on Thursday 27th April 2017 at 7.30pm 
 

Present: Cllrs J Allinson (in the chair), P Smith, R McBrien, D Bamber, H Rainey. 
Apologies: Cllrs R Wilkins, S McLaren, N Thorpe, S Taylor, D Clarke, District Cllr T Fenton, D Hawkins 

(Flood Working Group), PCSO Colin Davies, Trevor Milne-Day (Society for the Protection of 
Bampton). 

 
The following reports were given and a copy of these are available on request: 
 

 Chair-person Report (Parish Council & Recreation Ground Trust) given by Jacky Allinson 
 

 District Councillor given by Martin Barrett. 
 

 Bampton Library given by Jane Wallis 
 

 Bampton Exhibition Foundation given by David Pullman 
 

 Bampton Welfare Trust given by David Pullman 
 

 Bampton Primary School given by Carol Philips 
 

 Thames Valley Police read out by Jacky Allinson on behalf of PCSO Colin Davis 
 

 Bampton Youth Support Fund given by Don Rouse 
 

 Bampton Archive given by Robin Shuckburgh 
 
 Flood Working Group read out by Jacky Allinson on behalf of David Hawkins 

 
 

Any questions were answered after each report and at the end of the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed...................................................................................... 
 
 
Dated........................................................................................ 
 


